
 
  
Hello UNMJobs Users, 
  
In preparation for the launch of UNMJobs 2.0 on April 3, 2017, demonstrations of the system’s 
key features will be presented on North and Main Campus in the coming weeks. 
  
During the 90-minute session, 60 minutes will be dedicated to presenting what is new and 
different through a live demonstration of the applicant experience and enhancements related 
to the recruitment process. The last 30 minutes is reserved for questions.  
  
Please Note: These are not training sessions. A separate email will be sent out when training for 
the new UNMJobs is available. 
  
Demo Sessions Schedule 
 
Wednesday, March 22: North Campus 
Reginald Herber Fitz Hall (RHFH), Room 303 
10:00 – 11:30 am 
1:30 – 3:00 pm 
 
Friday, March 24: Main Campus 
Dane Smith Hall, Room 120 
12:30 – 2:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, March 29: Main Campus 
Dane Smith Hall, Room 120 
12:30 – 2:00 pm 
  
Sign-up is not required. Join us for this dynamic introduction to the new UNMJobs! 
  
  

Thank you.  
Division of Human Resources 


